
Campus Safety  
Meeting #3, Friday, February 3, 2012 

Faculty Meeting Room, Education Building Room 222 
 

Committee Members Present:  Dr. Ervin Briones, Dr. Jerry Buffone, Dr. Rebecca Corvey, Mr. 
Shawn Douglas, Dr. David Fuller, Mr. William Hervey, Christine Elliott for Ms. Ann Loyd, Ms. 
Lynn McCraney,  Ms. Jane Shell, Mr. Fred Hill  for Mr. David Sims, Dr. Darrell Thompson, Dr. Lily 
Wang, Mr. Jerry Williams, Mr. Johnathan Yerby, and Wesley Sewell.  

Committee Members Absent: Ms. Sydney Chalfa, Ms. Nancy Stroud, and Jada York.  

 

The third Campus Safety Committee meeting for the 2011-2012 academic year was called to 
order at 9:00 am.   

The committee approved the minutes for the second (October 27, 2011) Campus Safety 
meeting.  

Dr. Ervin Briones talked about his e-mail correspondence with Dr. Venn on the need for a 
charge to the newly formed Campus Safety committee.  Afterward, the Committee talked 
about the potential for obtaining a charge from the faculty senate.   

Mr. Shawn Douglas talked about the possible addition of traffic lights at the Raley Road and 
Eisenhower Parkway intersection.  He explained that the city would be doing a study at that 
intersection to determine if there was a need for traffic lights.    

Various committee members agreed that there should be paint lines to mark turning lanes at 


